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Phone:  604 530-9973 or Fax:  604 530-3819 
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default.aspx 
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Principal:  Mrs. Deah Paton 
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Date: Thursday, April 30, 2020 
Dear Parents: 

Our staff is really looking forward to seeing students and families tomorrow in our 
school car parade! Please remember to drive down the hill (50 ave) and turn right into 
the school parking lot to begin the parade. Please do not turn left into the school lot. 
Once in the lot, drive through the drop off/pick up lane. At the end of the lot turn right 
and head to the roundabout and if you have children in LFMSS you can continue on your 
way there. The parade starts at 10:00 am; be sure to make as much noise as you can!  

Below are a few key messages about keeping our health and safety protocols during this 
parade: 

*decorations that need to be made should be materials that you already 
have in your possession. We want to make sure that you are not going out to
stores for nonessential items.
*remain in your vehicles at all time.
*Health and safety are a priority for our school community.
*We want to make sure we are all following provincial health office measures 
around health, safety, and physical distancing.
*We strongly encourage everyone to follow these rules to keep our community 
healthy and safe.

Reminders for Parents 
Thank you for sending me all those crazy hair photos! I am putting together a slide 
show so you and your children can enjoy. 

If you haven’t submitted your child’s picture to their classroom teacher please do so 
asap. Since we did not have our class photo day I am making class collages instead. 
These will be available towards the end of May. 
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This is the time of year that we start to look ahead to next year. If you know that you 
are moving or will not be attending Langley Fundamental Elementary in the Fall, please 
let our office know (604-616-9479) 

Learning Commons News 

School Goals 

Charlie is working on a special message about perseverance. Coming soon! 

  
Mrs. Paton 
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